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My husband and I are residents of Evergreen Heights. Our biggest concern with the project is
traffic.  Since there does not seem to be an access to the new plat from Marvin Road, it
appears that traffic will have to be routed through our subdivision.  What studies have been
conducted on the additional traffic created by 89 new single family homes?  It sounds like a
recipe for horrid driving conditions in our neighborhood and we strongly object. 
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